
Written Permission 

Our company policy is to always have written permission before we go onto 
someone’s property, there are several reasons for this.

• In order for Kathy to do an estimate on a tree, even just to prune the
branches from your side, she will need to walk around the whole tree
and assess it’s health.  You have a legal right to prune branches from
your neighbor’s trees that grow into your yard provided you don’t
damage the health of the tree, we need to assess the health of each
tree we prune. this requires a 360 degree visual inspection of the
base of the tree.

• We pride ourselves on providing an excellent clean up after the work
is finished.  Our crew will sometimes need to access the neighbor’s
yard in order to do a thorough clean up (which is trespassing unless
permission has been granted to do so).

• Our crew may need to climb the neighbor’s tree in order to do the
pruning on your side, and we don’t put our employees safety on the
line by agreeing to prune trees we have not thoroughly inspected.
Even if we can see much of the trunk from the street or your property,
there could be a decay cavity or crack or evidence of fungus on the
hidden portion of the lower trunk that makes climbing it potentially
hazardous.

You can copy the information below and send to your neighbor,  please cc 
info@outonalimbseattle.com.  If email is not an option for your neighbor, print, 
and send a photo of the completed form to me at 
info@outonalimbseattle.com 

(Neighbor Name):_____________________________________ residing at 
(address):________________________________________________gives 
permission for Out on a Limb Tree Co LLC to access my property in 
order to prepare an estimate for   
( Client Name):_______________________ and, if hired, to perform the 
work, climb the tree (if required) and complete any clean up (if required) 




